
Motor City Electric Co.
Over 60 Years of Proven Performance

To Our Many Customers and Employees: 

January always signifies a new beginning, a time for both reflecting on past 

accomplishments and planning for the future. For us at Motor City Electric 

Co., however, this January is even more significant, since it marks our 60th 

anniversary in business.

Back in 1952, when Motor City Electric Co. first opened its doors, 

gas was 20 cents a gallon, the average worker earned $3,400 a year and – 

on the electrical front – the first “don’t walk” signs were installed on city

street corners. 

Our first customers knew us as a basic electrical wiring contractor. As our 

customers’ needs expanded, so did our business offerings. Today, we 

are a multi-state leader in the industry, offering a wide range of industrial, 

commercial, utilities and technology services spanning nine divisions. 

We have certainly come a long way and that’s due – in large part – to you, 

our customers and employees. So first, thank you to our customers, who 

have grown with us, but never outgrown us. And second, thank you to our 

employees, many of whom have over 20 years within our company and 

whose expertise we depend on every day.

Although today our work takes us far beyond the city’s borders, we still call 

Detroit home. That’s where our headquarters – and our hearts – reside. 

And that’s where we will begin the next chapter of the Motor City Electric 

Co. story, as we set our sights on exceeding expectations for all of you who 

have helped us get to where we are today.

Dale M. Wieczorek
President & CEO


